Hello, Senate Exec. Committee. My name is Jeff Baker, and I am standing for the Vice President election for the coming term. I began my senate experience many years ago as the Humanities Division representative. I went on to be elected both Senate VP under Jack Miller's presidency and then was elected to three terms as senate president. As a previous Faculty Senate VP and President, I have a working knowledge of and experience with the position of Senate Vice President. I understand the duties, and have experience with them, having performed them in the past.

While I have not been a member of the executive committee for a long time (since 2010), I am hoping that my past experience in a leadership role, as well as my fairly extensive institutional memory for Moorpark College (full-time faculty since 2000) and, more specifically, for our Senate's history and its developing role in the college's governance process, might be considered assets by our current members. I sincerely thank you for my past opportunities to have served, and hope that I might be of some service during the coming term.

Dr. Jeff Baker Moorpark College English Department